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I urge the WDFW to resolve the significant problems associated with its current wolf management,
including incremental lethal removal tactics without the requirement of non-lethal measures. 

With a vulnerable population of just over 100 individuals throughout the entire state, and an
increase in lethal management as a first option, post-delisting management which includes hunting
is wildly inappropriate.
 


